Leithner, Judith S LRB

From:

Brooks, George B LRB

Sent:

Thursday, January 20, 2000 11:20 AM

To:

'PAUL GIARDINA'

Cc:

Leithner, Judith S LRB; Feierstein, Mark D LTC LRB; Byrnes, Timothy E LRB

Subject:

RE: NFSS Meeting

Paul....I have verified that we are available on 11 February for a meeting on the NFSS meeting. The project PM, Judith Leithner, will prepare a brief outline for what we are doing on the RI and the FS about to be awarded. Your visit will be very timely to understand EPA's concerns and issues on the site. If weather permits, we will get you a tour of the site if you want and have the time.

We also left several items unresolved during the Linde project 21 December meeting and agreed to discuss them further. My Commander wants to be sure we follow up on this commitment and suggested we include this on the agenda during your visit. If you concur, we will contact DEC to include them. George Brooks

----Original Message----

From:

PAUL GIARDINA [SMTP:GIARDINA.PAUL@epamail.epa.gov]

Sent: To:

Wednesday, January 19, 2000 6:29 AM

Brooks, George B

Cc:

DEBONIS MICHAEL@epamail.epa.gov; ENG.JEANETTE@epamail.epa.gov; KLUESNER.DAVE@epamail.epa.gov;

SIMPSON.ERIC@epamail.epa.gov

Subject:

NFSS Meeting

I understand that you have been trying to schedule a date to meet. Unfortunately, I am out of the office today and all of next week.

We are available to meet February 6 & 11 and the 14th through the 18th though the 15th is the least preferable day.

Jeanette will be sending off some past correspondence on this site, one of which is a letter we wrote to Ray Pilon earlier in 1999 to which, I believe, a response is still needed.

Thanks.

Paul Giardina

^{**} High Priority **